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Comments: Dear Sirs,

As an avid outdoors person and a hunter and angler, I generally support your management plan for Telephone

Gap. I think the goal of 10% early successional forest and 10% old growth as articulated in Vermonts

Conservation by Design should be a focus. 

Any new trails should not be built thru critical wildlife areas or wetlands. Any new trail huts should be sited in built

areas and not remote wilderness like areas.

I suport a working forest and management practices to enhance the health of the forest and mitigate the effects

of climate change and emerging diseases.

Thanks you and keep up the good work!


